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FEIDLER VISITS CHAPTER
Brother Robert Feidler

'71, '74, spoke at the UND
Law School and at the
chapter on November4th as
part of the National
Spe,akers Program which
the Delta Tau Delta Educa-
tional Foundation spon-
sors. Feidler is President of
the American Bankrupcy In-
stitute, and is spokesman
for the U.S. Courts as
Legislative and Public Rela- .•..•. ........•
lions Office for the "
federal branch of government. Bob works closely with
the Supreme Court, the Executive Branch and the US
Senate and House Judiciary Committees. No previous
UND graduate, or North Dakotan, has risen so high in
the administration of the US courts.

Brother Feidler joined the chapter for a Monday
night meal, followed by a fireside chat with 70
members, pledges and alumni in the living room. Bob
spoke about his experiences in Desert Storm, where
he was one of 50 members of a special task force to
restructure the country of Kuwait, and afterwards
working with the Kurds in northern Iraq who were
refugees looking for assistance. His official hosts at
the Shelter were Chapter President Jon Furman '91
and PledgeClass President Jason Peterson '94.Alum-
ni guests were Scott and Anna Cranna '30,Joel Medd
'69, Kent McGregor '69, Tom Hanson '69 and Bruce
Gjovig '74. Bob spoke fondly of his days at the chapter
and of his lifelong friendships formed then. He en-
couraged the members to get involved and make the
most of their time with the Fraternity.

Feidler has an extensive history in Washington,
DC,which includes areas of federal court reform, the
Constitution, federal rules of evidence, bankrupcy law
and the federal magistrate system. He went to
Washington as an aide to Senator Quentin Burdick
after graduating from the UND Law School in 1974.He
served with a number of subcommittees with the
Senate Judiciary Committee including their Subcom-

mittee on the Constitution where Bob was on the front
lines of such issues as abortion, school prayer, bus-
ing, ERA,balanced budget, bankrupcy, and most civil
rights issues. He also served as chief counsel and
staff director on the Subcommittee on Patents,
Copyrights and Trademarks trom 1986 to 1987, and
suggested to Bruce Gjovig '74 that North Dakota
should secure a Patent and Trademark Depository
Library which happened in 1991at the Chester Fritz
Library. In 1987he was recruited to the jadicial branch
of government to work with the other branches of
government, especially the US Senate and House.

In 1991, Feidler was selected as President of the
American Bankrupcy Institute. Bob was a founding
member of the ABI in 1982, and has served on its
board of directors and executive committee since its
inception. The ABI is the largest bankrupcy related
organization in the country, and bankrupcy is the
fastest growing area of the law. Feidler said "every
major firm has opened a bankrupcy department, and
bankrupcy filings hit 1 million in 1991,affecting tens
of millions of people". Bob visited about the 30,000
asbestos cases (and 70,000pending cases) and their
financial impact on the country. Many of the big com-
panies have been put into bankrupcy over the use of
asbestos up to four decades ago. While with the
Senate Judiciary Committee's Subcommittee on the
Consitution, Bob played the lead staff role in the
Senate's development of the Bankrupcy Reform Act
of 1978. He was also a major participant in the
bankrupcy legislation of 1984 and ·1986. Although
precluded from practicing law in his current position,
he has remained active in bankrupcy circles and the
AB!.

Bob, his wife Pat and two sons, Alex and Billy
live at 6008 North 1st Street, Arlington, VA 22203
(703)527-6013.



LEON JORGENSON ESTABLISHES ENDOWMENT

Leon Jorgenson '33 of
Anaheim, CA established an
endowment of $15,000
through the Delta Tau" Delta
Educational Foundation for
music scholarships and finan-
cial need. Brother Jorgenson
wishes to help those in finan-
cial need, as well as recognize
deserving members of the

Fraternity who are taking an active interest in music
at UNO and within the chapter. Criteria in making the
award should include enthusiasm for music, leader-
ship for singing Fraternity songs, and participation in
UNO music groups such as the Concert Choir, Con-
cert or Jazz Band, Varsity Bards, etc. Leon was a
music major at UNO receiving a B.S. in Education in
1933. He was a native of Grand Forks.

Leon asked that financial need be taken into con-
sideration especially if it may mean the difference of
continuing their education and keeping up their
membership in the Fraternity. Brother Jorgenson
wanted to keep the fellows in school and was mindful
that many of our members are struggling to make
ends meet as they work part-time during the school
year and have a couple of jobs during the summer.
Wages have not kept up with increased college costs
causing tight budgets.

Leon was an accountant in California for many
years, and he retired in 1984 as Officer Manager for
Placentia Mutual Orange Association. He made many

summer trips to North Dakota in the 1980s to visit
friends and relatives, and get together with friends
from the 164th Infantry. Leon's brothers Earl Jorgen-
son '30 (deceased January 1970)and Donald Jorgen-
son '39 of Great Falls, Montana are also members of
the Fraternity.

Bruce Gjovig said "Brother Jorgenson has made a
significant gift to the Fraternity to help young Delts
stay in school and pursue their interests in music.
Many Delts will be helped because of Leon's generosi-
ty, giving them a boost when they need it most." Leon
also made a $5,000gift to pave the parking lot behind
the chapter house, making a total gift of $20,000this
year. This is among the largest single gifts the Frater-
nity has ever received, making Brother Jorgenson a
member of the Deft Benefactors Giving Club.

The first recipients of the Jorgenson Scholarships
are Reed Endersbe of Grand Forks, and James Bervig
of Williston. Both are active in the Fraternity, and in
music. Reed is a sophomore majoring in criminal
justice and is the current Rush Chairman. He also
served as Pledge Educator and Assistance Treasurer.
Reed is an excellent piano player and plays for charity
concerts. He is also a music OJ with XL93 radio.
James Bervig is a junior majoring in public relations
and has served on the fund raising and public rela-
tions committeeS'ofthe house. Jim is active with Var-
sity Bards, UNO HonorChoir, All-State Choir, and has
a backgrouhdin trumpetanapiahb. The first Jorgen-
son Scholarships were announced at the Homecom-
ing Banquet October 19th.

PUBLIC RELATIONS
When Halloween came around Delta Xi saw the

opportunity to take Community Service to yet another
level. With promotional help from XL 93 we transform-
ed the shelter into a Haunted House. The whole
chapter got together and we are proud to say we did
an excellent job when the night had ended. A steady
stream of kids and p~rents went through from 8 to 12
p.m. We made almost $1000 and then donated it all
to the United Way's Rape Center.

HOUSE AND GRO,UNDS

FALL EXECUTIVE
COMMITTEE
President Bill Dolny, EdenPrairie, MN
Internal VP Bryan Lukasezck, Bloomington, MN
External VP Chuck Pineo, Minnedosa, Manitoba
Treasurer LeeFixen, Lynd, MN
Asst. Treasurer Mike Humble, Minneapolis, MN
Academic Affairs Bill Kekoe, Minneapolis, MN
Corresponding Secretary Jeff Rowley, Post Falls, 10
Recording Secretary John Brooks, Seattle, WA

CHAIRMEN
Reed Endersbe, Grand Forks, NO

Mike O'Brien, Tucoma, WA
Cyle Cantrel, Merrill, WI

DaveSickels, Minneapolis, MN
Nick Tomlin, Albuquerque, NM

. Barry Ellinger
Ron Denny,Minneapolis, MN

John Brooks,Tacoma, WA
Jason Kronberg, Fargo, NO

Rush
Pledge Ed
Food
House and Grounds
Alumni Relations
Public Relations

.Social
IFC
Intramurals

The shelters taking on a whole new look lately. If
you visited at Homecoming you might have seen the
new comfort room, Brotherhood Room (the old Bar)
and the newly paved parking lot. If you haven't seen
the recent changes please feel free to come out and
take a peek. A recent problem has developed, though,
and has left us without a vacuum. If you have an old
vacuum that you are not using we would surely ap-
preciate it if you would give us a call.

Fraternally,
Greg Jarrel

House and Grounds Chairman



FRATERNITY
TUITION

It has been said many times that the experience
outside of the classroom is as valuable as the classes
themselves, especially in areas of leadership training
and developing teamwork skills. Knowledge requires
people skills for successful execution. A civil society
also requires social responsibility, being our brother's
keeper.Others havestated that the Fraternity doubled
their college education as it gave them many fine
friendships. The value of the Fraternity experience
and education is great, and the fact that more than
80% of the leaders in business, government and
education are Greek is no accident, especially when
you consider that only 2% of the adult population is
Greek affiliated.

Today tuition at UND is $2040 per year, about
$8,000 for four years. This is a reasonable sum of
money for an accredited public university and at most
private colleges that sum is over $10,000per year, or
$40,000of tuition for four y'ears.For a typical universi-
ty student at UND (non-aviation), the total cost Of a
year of college is $7,000 (tuidon, room and board,
books, social, clothes, etc.), or about $28,000fbr four
years. In four years, less than $800goes to Fraternity
dues, pledge fees and initiation costs, or less than
three percent (3%). For less than the equivalent of one
semester of tuition (or about 10 credit hours), we
doubled our education at Delta Tau Delta· good value
at an excellent price.

We are able to do so much at such low costs for
our members because we are avolunteer organization
calling upon alumni to Serveas advisors, house cor-
poration officers, and trustees of the educational
foundation. The educational foundation has been
able to underwrite costs for much of the programming
that has allowed us to be a leader in the Fraternity
world sending our members to leadership training,
bringing in speakers, providing computers, etc. Our
overhead costs are low. Allowing our undergraduates
to do work for themselves is instructional, efficient
and cost-effective. We do not always get peak perfor-
mance, but great lessons are also learned through
mistakes and adversity. Learning by doing in a win-
win environment works well.

Delts will continue to provide a quality education,
and at a modest price. We need not apologize for
charging our members more than other fraternities
because we offer more i.e. higher value and a quality
educational experience. We also reward excellence
and achievement more than any other chapter in the
nation. Over $100,000has been given to members in
academic scholarships and achievement awards
since 1978- a record of great accomplishment by our
alumni. It is most appropriate for our alumni to
remember what benefits they received through the
Delt experience. To contribute to the tuition of Delts of
promise and potential is a worthwhile investment. The
most lasting legacy any human being can leave is to
give someone else a boost on the way up. Thus we
help them raise their heads above the crowd.

-Bruce Gjovig '74

PRESIDENT'S
REPORT
Dear Brothers:

As we prepare to go into our second semester of
the school year, the status of the Fraternity is good.
Some highlights:

• Membership is at 72, including 23 pledges for the
fall semester.

• We placed 4th of 16 fraternities academically last
Spring.

• 100% of our active chapter has participated in
Delts Talking About Alcohol; 50% have par-
ticipated in follow-on worksr,ops. National gave
Delta Xi a program award for being #1 in DTAA of
124 chapters.

• Delta Xi has been recognized as the chapter with
the largest delegation at national conferences -our
members are taking advantage of the leadership
training that is available.

• Delts had the largest delegation (21 DeUs)at the
Mid-America Interfraternity Conference on
November 15, a full day of workshops.

• $31,000 from the Educational Foundation is
budgeted for awards, scholarships, and leader-
ship programs - the best alumni 'support of any
fraternity on campus, or any chapter in the nation.

• Bob Feidler was hosted for afireside chat with our
National Speakers program.

• New ritual robes were purchased by the Educa-
tional Foundation, replacing the original robes
from charteri ng in 1935.

• New computer room cabinets were installed mak-
ing the space more efficient and allowing for addi
tional computers. A new IBM computer was also
purchased by the Educational Foundation.

• The House Corporation paved the parking spaces
behind the chapter house, so mud,no longer gets
tracked in on the carpets.

• A Brotherhood Room has replaced the bar (no more
alcohol at chapter functions), providing a space for
the brothers to hang out together and let off steam.

LOOkingahead,we needto do further planning and
goal setting andan all-house retreat has beenset .f~r
Janaury11. The new officers have already met to VISit
about common goals and objectives, and the full
chapter needs to havetheir voice. We need to improve
member participation at chapter meals and meetings,
and encourage more members to take. leadership
positions. By next fall, we hope to have more than 80
members, be in top quartile in grades (above the all-
men's average), and improve programming in the
areas of public relations, academics, rush.

Inititation of the Fall Pledgeclass is set for Friday,
January 17th. Alumni are invited to join the ceremony
'scheduled for 7:00 p.m. at the Shelter. We memorize
ourparts,andwe would like to show off our new ritual
robes!

Fraternally,
Bill Dolny, President



INTRAMURALS

Activity
Cross Country
Softball
3 on 3 Sand Volleyball
Golf
Tennis
Triathalon
Football
Hockey
Swimming
Badminton
Basketball
Table Tennis
Wrestling
Freethrow Shooting
3 on 3 Basketball
Billiards
Volleyball
Weight Lifting
Racquetball
3 on 3 Volleyball
Track Meet
Karate
Music
Rugby

HOUSE
CORPORATION
REPORT

The Delta TauDelta House Corporation had its fall
meeting on October 19, 1991 in conjunction with
homecoming.

The main item of news is that the parking lot
directly behind the chapter house and the alley have
been paved. This greatly improves the mud situation
behind the house.

To accomplish this project a fund raising project
was launched headed by house corporation presi-
dent, Joel Medd '69. Assisting with this fund raising
were Scotty Cranna '30 and Bruce GjOvig'74.Through
a solicitation letter and other means approximately
$13,000 was raised for the project. The paving was
originally projected to cost about $22,000.Through
the terrific efforts of Chapter Advisor Tom Hanson
and house members the lot and alley were completed
for about $12,500

A great many thanks go to Tom for his efforts and
skills as a civil engineer who took off the time to get
this project done right during his busy season. The
fund raising efforts were aided significantly by a gift
of $5,000 from Leon Jorgenson '33, who visited the
chapter house during the summer, and saw for
himself how rough the gravel alley was.

It is the plan of the house corporation to work with
the Educational Foundation to attempt to pave the
parking lot across the alley next summer.

The House Corporation was pleased with the pro-
gress of the active chapter in timely paying the rent to
the House Corporation and even paying significant
rent during the summer.

The current slate of officers and directors were
reelected with Joel Medd as President; Ken Johnson,
Vice President; Todd Potas, Secretary; and Kent
McGregor as Treasurer. Current Directors are Neil
Flemming,·Bill Schoen, and DonToman. Also serving
as Ex Officio Directors are Chapter Advisor Tom Han-
son and Active Chapter President, Bill Dolny.

CAMPUS ACTIVITES
Having such a strong aviation base, many of the

brothers are involved in aviation related organiza-
tions. The chapter currently has three" members in
the Wilderness Pilot's Association, they are Paul Sk-
jeveland, Aaron Keenan, and Hunter Bass. On the
Student Aviation Management Association "sit Bill
Dolny, Dan Johnson, and John Niemeier. Mike Gillen
is a tour guide at the center for Aerospace Sciences
and a member of the University of North Dakota Fly-
ing Club.

In other fields we have Jon Furman as a member
of the Grand Fork's Toastmasters Club. Dan
Johnson, Travis Hall, and Todd Lanier assisted in-
coming freshmen as members of the Student Orien-
tation Squad (SOS).Dave Sickels was a member of

the Freshman Honor Society, and Jeff Rowley was a
Presidential Honor Scholar. Mike Otremba and Mike
O'Brien were major contributors to the Interfraterni-
ty Council. Musically we are represented by John
Niemeier and Brian Christiansen in the Varsity
Bards. John Niemeier was also a member of the
Homecoming Court.

We also had a brother involved in major -
related organizations. Mike Gillen is a member of
the Criminal Justice Club. Elton Brekke isa member
of the Marketing Club. Travis Hall is a member of
Gamma Theta Upsilon, and Aaron Keenan is a
member of Semper Fi Society, and association of
Marines.

In the area of varsity' sports we are represented
by Bill Kehoe and Steve Sullivan on the Cross Coun-
try team, and by Steve Sullivan and Karl Kjeldsen on
the Track team. Cyle Cantrell has recently joined the
UND Football team as a kicker.

As you can see we are very well represented in
many various facets of campus life. Many of the
brothers try their best to be involved, not only in the
chapter, but in the University as a whole.

The chapter is going strong in the field on in-
tramural athletics.' This fall the softball team won
their division, and placed third overall. As usual
there is so much interest in hockey, that we are cur-
rently supporting two teams. We are expecting to be
highly competitive this year, Intramurals are an ex-
cellent opportunity for the brothers to"spe"ndquaiity
time together, and at the same time build and im-
prove relations with other houses on campus.

% Actives % Pledges
involved involved

15% 5%
80% 10%
40% 25%
15% 6%
5% 0%
5% 2%

75% 20%
80% 15%
5% 5%
5% 1%

35% 20%
7% 0%

15% 5%
35% 20%
20% 10%
30% 10%
90% 70%
40% 20%
45% 20%
40% 25%
30% 0%
5% 5%

10% 10%
0% 1%

-Steve Sullivan
Intramural Chairman



Delta Tau Delta
Educational Foundation

SCHOLARSHIPS & AWARDS
ALUMNI
NEWS

Spring '91 Beta Chi Scholarships

2.50 ($ 50) Jon Furman
Todd Lanier
John Livingston
Michael O'Brien
Bryan Lukasezek
Chuck Gibbons

Summer '91 Beta Chi

4.00 ($500)

3.50($250)

3.00 ($150)

2.80 ($100)
AMA

Aaron Keenan

James Bervig
Doug Birkmaier
Tom Geissner
Mike Gillen'

Hunter Bass
Shawn Donahue
Jerrad Furtwangler
Cyle Cantrell

John Niemeyer
Chuck Pineo

Michael Monson

Brad Schumacher
Darwin Yoho
Travis Hall

Scott Glenndenning
Dan Johnson
Shawn Nezerka
Steve Sullivan

Paul Skjeveland
Jeff Rowley

Mike Otremba
Reed Endersbe
Tim Duffy
Dave Sickels
Curt Merdan

Marvin Snyder '48 retired on
October 1, 1991 from the
University of California
Cooperative Extension after 36
years of working wit~ the
vegetable and strawberry in-
dustry in Santa Barbara and
San Luis Obispo counties~
Marvin and his wife Luella live
at 3520 Flower Street, Santa
Maria, CA 93455. Phone
number is 805-937-2462.

John Bos '89 is assistant
chapter advisor to Delta Xi
meeting with the finance com-
mittee weekly, and officers
and chairman as needed.John
is a flight instructor with the
Center for Aerospace
Sciences. He lives at· 207
Northridge Hills Court, Grand
Forks, ND 58201. Phone
number is 701-775-3822.

Carlyle Onsrud Pledge Scholarship Steve Sullivan

Jorgenson Music Scholarships Reed Endersbe
. (First Recipients) James Bervig

Fleming Outstanding Pledge Bryan Lukasezck

George Allen Most Improved Scholarships Travis Hall
Aaron Keenan
John Livingston

Robert Ray Medical Scholarship Chuck Gibbons

14 Awards and 37 Scholarships were
given out during Fall 1991for a Total of $8,800.

4.00 ($500) Mike Gillen
3.50 ($250) Jeff Lewis
3.00 ($150) Bill Kehoe

Tim Duffy
Jon Furman

2.50 ($ 50) Mike Otremba

Ordean Dahl Big/,.LiIBrother Scholarships

Tredwell Ritual Awards

Welch Outstanding Chairman· Spring

Second Semester Pledge Scholarship

Dan Johnson
Darwin Yoho

Michael O'Brien
William Dolny

Michael Otremba
IFC/Rush

Robert Pflipson

Todd Potas '82, '87 is a Senior
Environmental Engineer for
PACE, Inc. of Minneapolis,
Minnesota. Todd serves as
secretary for the DTD Educa-
tional Foundation and the
House Corporation. Janel!
(Gust) '82 is a Registered
Nurse in the Pediatrics Unit at
Methodist Hospital in St.
Louis Park.They live with their
son, Kevin, at 605 Sycamore
Lane North, Plymouth, MN
55441. Phone number is
612-593-1760.

Ralph Anderson '54 of
Richfield, MN recently visited
with Bruce Listoe '58 at the
Lake Region Hospital in Fer-
gus Falls. Ralph reports that
Bruce is in his usual high
spirits despite his disabilities,
and remains very much in-
terested in Delta' Xi and the
Brothers. He would welcome
letters, calls and visits.
Bruce's address is Lake
Region Hospital, Fergus Falls,
MN'56537.His phone number
is 218-736-5475extension 344.



-Chuck Pineo, Pledge Educator

DELT LOST ALUMNI
UND or Delt does not have a good address for the

following list of alumni. If you know of their
whereabouts, please drop us a note with their ad·
dress or phone number. THANK YOU for your help!

Last known city

San Antonio, TX
Los Angeles, CA
Grand Forks, ND
Hopkins, MN
Birmingham, AL
Edina, MN
Sari Francisco, CA
Starbuck, MN
Kenton,OH
Grand Forks, ND

Please send information on these alumni to:
Nick Tomlin
Alumni Relations Chairman
Delta Tau Delta
2700 University Avenue
Grand Forks, ND 58203

pledges, especially those with academic deficiencies.
The Big Brother Program in the chapter has greatly

improved do to increased planned events. We now
hava a Lil' Brother/Big Brother Movie Night, and a
Scavenger Hunt (items change every semester). Bill
Dolny and I made up a Big Brother/Lil Brother Ritual
which we use when we assign the Big Brothers.

Todd arranged for the chapter to go serenading to
all of the sorority houses early in the semester.
However, before doing so held a song session with
the pledges and some actives to ensure they would
know the songs. We also have had pledge/active
volleyball on the sand court, phone duty and pledge
clean ups. We have also put the pledges in charge of
the maintenance of the living room area.

Consulting with the internal vice-president, I
decided to be in charge of public relations/community
service, for the pledges. This task entailed the supervi-
sion of pledge preferences, sending flowers/holiday
baskets to pledge princess. The pledges participation
played a large role in the success of our haunted
house. We have had a numberof alumni, including the
chapter advisor come in to our weekly pledge educa-
tion meetings and speak to the pledges, as well as
having executive officers in the house make a presen-
tation.

Bennie A. Johnson '29
Maynard O. Stardig '29
Henry Trenholme '30
William Falvey '30
Mark V. LaFrance '31
Orville N. Medus '31
Leo E. Grattan '39
John A. Thelander '43
Major Eldon D. Roberts '60
Leon J. Steinberg '66
Richard R. Rust '71
Arthur Sutehall '73
Denis G. Skjefte '76
Robert G. King '84
Jeffrey J. Wold '85
Doug Eastman Johnson '88
Jeffrey T. Poland '89
Scott T. Nelson '89

MEDD ELECTED
PRESIDING JUDGE

The Pledge Education Committee consists of
three other active members, working with myself and
the chapter to ensure that our goals are met.

Other members are: .
ACADEMIC AFFAIRS: Jared Furtwangler
BIG BROTHERPROGRAM:Reed Endersbe
ACTIVITIESCOORDINATOR:Todd Lanier

I have been working closely with the entire com-
mittee, trying to ensure that all the pledges meet the
minimum GPA of 2.3 to go .active. Jared checks the
study tables held by the academics officer to see that
the pledges are attending. Jared and I have shown the
video "Where There's A Will There's an A", and have
set up specialized study tables for second semester

Joel D. Medd has been elected as
the Presiding District Judge for the
Northeast Central District for North
Dakota. Medd graduated from the
Un ivers ity of North Dakota
undergraduate school in 1969 and
from Law School in 1975.

The four district judges and the
county judge in the Northeast Central
District, all chambered in Grand

Forks, elected Medd to be the Presiding Judge for
the next three year term. The Presiding Judge makes
the administrative decisions in the district such as
case assignments and budgeting.

Medd has been a district judge in Grand Forks
since 1979 when he was appointed by Governor Art
Link. Prior to that he was a county judge in Min-
newaukan and Williston, North Dakota as well as
serving as a municipal judge,tribal judge and county
justice.

Medd was appointed as a county judge even
before graduating from law school and was th.e
youngest county judge in North Dakota at that time.
He now becomes the youngest Presiding Judge in
the state at age 44.

Medd has beenhonoredi.n the past by receiving
the Bronze Star forservice i'ri Vietnam, the Outstand~
ing Young North Dakota Award presented by the
Jaycees, Phi Alpha Delta Outstanding Alumni
Award, and the North Dakota State Bar Association
Pro Bono Publico Award.

Judge Medd presently serves as the President of
the Delt House Corporati.on. He resides in Grand
Forks with his wife Amy and her son Phillip.

Pledge Education
Committee



ONS

•Delta TauDelta isdedicated to dealing Wefind hazingunthinkable, see no
with many of the critical issues facingto- tll t\ benefit whatsoever in the violationof an
day's collegestudents.Alcohol abuse, ~\'4!11JI! individual'sphysicalwell-beingor per-
date rape and hazing simply c~ot ~ :•. ~ sonal dignity,and havetaken steps
be tolerated. ~~ to ensure that no Delt chapter en-

As a result, we have institut- gagesin the practice.
ed a comprehensive alcohol abuse Those may be strong words,
education program among our especially when ym.t consi(lerthat
124chapters. ., they come from a fraternity.

Weabhordate rape,believein At Delta Tau Delta, however,
the worth of every individual,and ·o~ those arewords to whichwe are thor-·
havecommitted ourselves to the de- <';q oughJycommitted, and to which we
velopment of moral character. havededicated ourselvesand our efforts.

DELTA TAU DElTA



Parents Alumni Banquet
set for March

Parents Alumni Banquet has been set for Satur-
day, March 28 at the Westward Ho. All parents and
alumni are invited to attend the evening of fellow-
ship and celebration of success. Academic scholar-
ships and achievement awards will bepresel'lted to
fellow Delts, and we will have a keynote speaker,
Ken File, Executive Vice President of the Interna-
tional Fraternity < from Indianapolis. The annual
Sweetheart Ball will follow the banquet. For any
questions, or reservations, please call the Alumni
Relations Chairman Nick Tomlin at 701-775-7234.

RUSH CANDIDATES?
Rush is the perpetuation of the Fraternity and the

success of any rush program is, of course, depen-
dent upon securing names of prospective rushees.
As alumni, you can be of great assistance. Please let
us know if you know of any family member, or any
fellow from your area. whoois attending UNO or will
attend next Fall who is Delt material. Please send us
his name, address, phone number and any other
relevant information to the chapter in care of the
Rush Chairman, Delta Tau Delta, 2700 University
Avenue, Grand Forks, NU58203. Your help is greatly
appreciated.

Delta Xi~
DELTA TAU DELTA
2700 University Avenue
Grand Forks, ND 58203

(701) 775-7234

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED

Initation set for January 17
Initation of the Fall Pledge Class has been set for

Friday, January 17 at 7:00 p.m. Alumni are invited to
attend to witness the ritual and pledge anew your
vowsto the Fraternity. We are proud of the new ritual
robes, and we promise a memorize'd ceremony well
executed. To reserve a seat, please call Chapter
President Bill Dolny at 701-775-7234.

Nonprofit
Organization
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... for you, the dedicated Delt


